
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 21st January 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are concerned because some children have been repeatedly collected late at the 
end of the school day.  The late collections have now become a staffing issue that has a 
financial impact on the school. It can also be upsetting for the children who are left 
behind at the end of the day, especially when the school is unable to contact the parent.  

 

The school day ends at 3.15 pm.  This letter is to draw your attention to your parental 
responsibility to collect your child on time. This also applies to prompt collection if they are 
in attendance of any after school clubs.  If you are running late due to an emergency 

then please contact the school office on 0208 858 1309. 

 
We are reviewing the current system and wanted to inform you that we may have to 
charge or even stop providing after school supervision for children waiting to be 
collected.  
 

We hope you can understand and support the decision that will be made once this has 
been reviewed. In the meantime, we would greatly appreciate it if you could ensure that  

your child is collected from school promptly.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Ajayi   Mrs. Butterworth    Ms. Williams 
Deputy Headteacher Senior Assistant Headteacher  Home School Link Worker 
 

 


